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FREE PUBLIC symposium  
featuring internationally  

recognized experts  

Join us

Fishery Sciences Auditorium 
1122 NE Boat Street 

University of Washington

 7 January

Jim Winton
Chief, Fish Health Section,  
USGS Western Fisheries Research Center

Beyond fishery management? 
Climate change and disease

14 January

George Rose
Professor, Fisheries and Marine Institute,  
Memorial University

Facing the Grand Banks fisheries: 
Myths and sustainability

21 January

David Allan
Professor, School of Natural Resources  
and Environment, The University of Michigan

Protection strategies for fresh- 
water fisheries and ecosystems

28 January

Andrew Trites
Director, Marine Mammal Research Unit,  
University of British Columbia

Steller sea lions and groundfish 
fisheries in Alaska: Can the two 
co-exist?

4 February

George Sugihara
MacQuown Chair Professor in Natural  
Science, Scripps Institution of Oceanography

Risk, knowledge, and incentives: 
Can we manage (fisheries)  
sustainably?

11 February

Barry Gold
Marine Conservation Initiative Lead,  
Gordon and Betty Moore Foundation

Leverage points and incentives  
in shaping sustainable fisheries:  
The role of environmental  
foundations

18 February

Julia Baum
NCEAS Postdoctoral Associate. 
University of California, Santa Barbara

In hot water: Consequences of  
escalating shark exploitation

25 February

Mike Rubino
Manager, NOAA Aquaculture Program

Is aquaculture a sustainable  
use of the sea?

4 March

Pamela Mace
Chief Scientist, Ministry of Fisheries,  
Wellington, New Zealand

Defining endangered under  
CITES: Are marine species  
special?

11 March

Josh Eagle
Associate Professor of Law,  
University of South Carolina

The history of the marine  
conservation movement,  
1990–2010

10 weeks, 10 opinions

Funding for the Series is generously 
provided by Tanya Bevan, friends of Don 

Bevan, the UW School of Aquatic and 
Fishery Sciences, and NOAA's Alaska  

Fisheries Science Center and  
Northwest Fisheries Science Center.                                                                        

To request disability accommodations contact the University of Washington Disability Services Office at least 10 days in advance of the 
event: 206-543-6450; 206-685-7264 (fax); 206-543-6452 (TTY); or dso@u.washington. edu (email)
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